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1. Bill Number:   SB 641 

 House of Origin  Introduced  Substitute  Engrossed  

 Second House  In Committee    Substitute  Enrolled 

 

2. Patron: McDougle 

 

3.  Committee: Passed both houses 

 

4. Title: Immigration status of prisoners 

 

5. Summary:   
 

  Current law requires the directors, sheriffs, other persons in charge of correctional 

facilities to inquire into the U.S. citizenship and immigration status of any persons committed 

to their facilities.  Furthermore, the law directs sheriffs or other persons in charge of jails to 

communicate to the Local Inmate Data System of the State Compensation Board the results 

of any immigration alien query.  The proposed legislation would narrow this latter 

requirement to notification of only those queries that confirm that the committed person is 

illegally present in the United States. 

   

6. Budget Amendment Necessary:  No. 

  

7. Fiscal Impact Estimates:  Final. No fiscal impact is expected.   

 

8. Fiscal Implications:   

 

  The proposed legislation could save administrators and staff of jails some time by 

eliminating some reporting requirements.  It is not expected to have any fiscal impact. 

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  
 

 Local and regional jails 

 Compensation Board 

  

10. Technical Amendment Recommended:  None. 

  

11. Other Comments:  None. 
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